
 

August 8, 2016 

Dear Glencoe Oaks Homeowners, 

We will be having dumpsters available for the neighborhood to help out with fall clean 

up.  Dumpsters will be delivered and in place on NE 2nd Court and NE Glencoe Oaks Place on 

Friday, September 23 through Sunday, September 25.  We would like to deliver a third dumpster 

on either NE Crimson Place or NE 1st Place, but will need a homeowner to volunteer to "host" 

the dumpster in front of their house.  This involves monitoring the dumpster throughout the 

weekend.  If you are interested in this, please contact Randy at president@glencoeoakshoa.org.  

Please remember that certain items are prohibited: large appliances/furniture items, yard debris 

(dirt, soil, anything able to be composted), hazardous materials/liquids, and electronics.  In 

order for everyone to benefit from the dumpsters, homeowners are limited to one truck 

bed/trailer-load of materials per household.   

The annual HOA meeting will be held at 6:30 PM on Thursday, October 20, at Zion Lutheran 

Church (30900 NW Evergreen Pkwy, corner of Evergreen and Glencoe Road).  This meeting is 

especially important for everyone to attend as we will be accepting nominations for all Board 

positions at this meeting.  If you wish to serve on the Board, please make every effort to attend 

as nominations are only accepted at the meeting.  Elections will be held following the meeting 

with voting done online and by mail.  Open Board positions are: 

o President 

o Treasurer 

o Secretary 

o Member-at-large 

o Member-at-large, Architectural Review Committee Chairperson 

 Architectural Review Committee (non-voting member) 

 Architectural Review Committee (non-voting member) 

With the Holidays fast approaching, please be on the lookout for suspicious persons in our 

neighborhood.  Theft of items delivered to porches in the area is on the rise and, with a bit of 

vigilance, is easily prevented.   

If you have any questions, please contact president@glencoeoakshoa.org.  We look forward to 

seeing you at the annual meeting on October 20! 

Sincerely, 

Glencoe Oaks HOA Board 
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